

Edward Lee Taylor, Jr.

10/16/84

Nicole Amorette Taylor

08/09/90

Evangeline Sabine Taylor

08/26/11 (Eva)

Edward Lee Taylor III

02/24/13 (Eddie)

Elijah Jerome Taylor

01/11/17 (EJ)

Elisabeth Lucinda Taylor

12/29/2019 (Lucy)

Anniversary: July 31, 2010

Field Address

Unter den Pelzen 11 56220 Bassenheim Germany

www.bbg-bassenheim.de

Contact Information

Skype/taylors2germany

Email:

edtaylor1984@gmail.com

Home Phone:

(01149) 2625-957982

Cell Phone:

(01149) 176-84525871

Sending Church

Hillcrest Baptist Church

4710 Hercules Ave.

El Paso, Texas 79934

Pastor Joe Dickinson

THE TAYLOR FAMILY

MISSIONARIES TO GERMANY



SUMMER 2025

&

FALL 2025

Dear Prayer Partners,

3rd of September 2025

We hope and pray this letter finds you, your family and ministry doing well. Our family is doing well and God has been very good to us. Thank you for your continued support and prayers for us as family. For without your fervent prayers for us, the work here in Germany would be an impossible task to accomplish.

Our Children's Outreach Service was extremely blessed. We had about 40 kids in attendance. Many of which were first time visitors and a few that weren't saved. After the event we had a time of coffee and cake with all the parents. This gave us an oppurtunity to invite all the parents to our regular church services and present the gospel.

Thus far, we have baptized 4 people. We had a packed house and many visitors attended the services. A full immersion baptism is completely foreign to most Germans. This allows us to present the gospel and explain from a biblical stand point about baptism. All those that are baptized present their salvation testimony to the congregation. We have another baptism scheduled on the 26th of October. We will be baptizing in the Rhein river. Please be in prayer for all the lost visitors that will be in attendance.

At the end of July, our sending church organized a retreat for all the missionaries currently serving in Germany from Hillcrest Baptist Church in El Paso, Texas. The retreat was in Dresden, Germany. It was such a blessing to see Bro. Erwin Mitchell and his wife Patty. We had an amazing week spending time with all the missionaries from HBC. My wife, children and I were thouroughly encouraged. Thank you, HBC.

We recently had two "Open Air Church Services" in the summer. Each event had roughly 100 people in attendance. Many first time visitors and guests were in attendance. This gives us an oppurtunity to present our church outside of our church building. We had special music, good preaching, German BBQ, good fellowship and fun for the whole family. Please pray that both guests and first time visitors attend our regular church services. Our goal is to glorify God and see souls saved!

At the beginning of October, our church will be celebrating German Thanksgiving. This is usually our largest event with an average of 125+ people in attendance. Bro. Tom and Sandy Hastings will also be in attendance. We look forward to hearing Bro. Tom preach. Please be in prayer for this event. We are planning for a packed house once again. Our church is still in need of a new building. Please continue to pray, thank you.

Your missionaries, Ed & Nicole Taylor (Eva, Eddie, E.J. & Lucy)